
The University of Oklahoma, Tulsa
Tulsa Staff Senate
June 2, 2010
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action
	Follow-up

	Call to Order

	 
	Meeting began at 10:00 in 2C33 
	
	

	Approval of Minutes

	 
	Both April and May minutes approved
	 
	

	Officers’ Report

	
	President –  Thank you to picnic helpers and all year volunteers
Vice Pres.   
Secretary –  Thank you to president and group
Treasurer – 
	
	

	Committee Reports

	
	Craft fair in fall needs committee
	 
	

	Old Business

	
	Speed bumps are helping slow motorists
	
	

	New Business

	
	Purchase of dictaphone or recorder discussed.
One may be borrowed from Debbie Grant’s office
	
	

	Guest:

	
	
	
	

	Miscellaneous

	
	
	
	

	
	Administrative assistant position still open
5 committees need chairs and volunteers

Rick Koontz expressed thanks from 3rd floor administration

	
	

	Next Meeting

	
	August  5, 2010
	
	

	Adjournment

	
	Meeting adjourned at  10:25a.m. 
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